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ANN ARBOR

DOWNTOWN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY
150 S. FIFTH AVENUE STE. 301

ANN ARBOR, MICHIGAN 48 104

Website: a2dda.org
734-994-6697

February 19, 2025

Mr. Karl Barton
2904 Logan Court
Ann Arbor, M1 48108

RE: FOIA REQUEST

Dear Mr. Barton,

A Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request was received from you by the Ann Arbor Downtown
Development Authority on Tuesday, February 18, 2025 in which you requested:

“l am requesting the total quantifiable amount of money paid into metered parking spot 1700
on December 03, 2024.”

Your FOIA request is denied as there are no records in possession of the DDA that match your
request.

In the event you do not believe that an appropriate response has been made to your request, you
may either submit an appeal specifically containing the word “appeal” to the DDA board, the head
of the public body, identifying the reason for your appeal, or you may seek judicial relief pursuant to
Section 10 of FOIA. Section 10 provides that attorney’s fees and damages may be available to you
if your judicial appeal is successful. DDA FOIA Policy documents are available on the DDA website
for your use https://www.a2dda.org/foia/.

Sincerely,

u\f\'\g}sguv\ N KQ\/\ SO~

Maura K. Thomson
Executive Director

Ann Arbor Downtown Development Authority

cc: Jerry Lax, Pear Sperling Eggan & Daniels, P.C.
Jeremy Kennedy, Pear Sperling Eggan & Daniels, P.C.



